
 

 

Children Are Priceless Passengers (CAPP) 
Car Seat Safety & Education 

 
CAPP is a child passenger safety program offered to offenders and non-offenders of the 

Arizona State Child Passenger Safety Laws.  Participants, parents/caregivers will receive 

two-hours of child car seat safety information as well as hands-on on proper use of car 

seats.   The class is offered in both English and Spanish.  You must call to pre-register. 

To register or for more information call 602-406-2277 
Class fee is $35.00 per violation.    

 
2025 Dates - Saturdays  

January 25 
February 15 

March 15 
April 19 
May 17 
June 21 
July 19 

August 16 
September 20 

October 18 
November 15 
December 13 

 
SPANISH Class:  8:00AM – 10:00AM 
ENGLISH Class:  11:00AM – 1:00PM 

 
 
Class Location: 
St. Joseph’s Family Medicine - Peppertree Building 
2927 N 7th Ave., Phoenix, AZ  85013 
 
This is a collaborative effort with the Arizona Governor’s Office of Highway Safety. 


